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17th March, 1925.

Dear Sir James,

You will be interested to know that in
connexion with the decision arrived at at the lleeting of the
gpeeicl General Committee on the subjeet of the record of
date of build of veassels in the Society's Register Book,
the cases of the two steamers "BUCKLUIGH" and "CHULLLIGH™
have boen reviewed with others, and that it has been decided
to amend the date of build in these cases to January, 1925,
the date given on the first entry reports of the vessels as
that of the last date of survey during construction.

1 should add that I have had the pleasure of
writing teo Lord Glanely to-day to the above cffect.

Yours faitifully,

Sir James Marr, Bert., C.3.0.
lessrs. J..L. Thompson & Sons, Ld.,
North Sands Shipyard, -
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